
 June 9, 2023 

 Good evening Georgian Forest Families, 

 This is Dr. Ennis calling you from #theForest: Where Learners Grow! This weekly message will 
 be provided in English and Spanish! 

 Here are the 5 things to know for the week of June 12th.  They include information about End of 
 year class picnics, Fifth grade promotion, Book returns, Yearbook sale, and Important dates. 

 1.  End of the Year Class Picnics… 
 ●  On your child’s picnic day, please make sure they are dressed for the warm 

 weather, wear tennis shoes, and sunscreen. Also, please have them bring a water 
 bottle.  Parents are welcome to join us. 

 ●  Schedule for class picnic days is below: 
 ○  Tuesday, June 13th - PreK, HS, K (9:30AM-12:30PM) 
 ○  Wednesday, June 14th - Grade 1 (9:30AM-12:30PM)  & Grade 5 

 (9:45AM-12:45PM @ Park) & Grade 2 (12:30-3:30PM) 
 ○  Thursday, June 15th - Grade 3 (9:30AM-12:30PM) & Grade 4 

 (12:30-3:30PM) 

 2.  Fifth Grade Promotion Ceremony… 
 ●  What:  Fifth grade parents/guardians join us on Thursday,  June 15th at 10AM. 
 ●  Where:  Georgian Forest Elementary School Cafeteria 
 ●  Who Can Attend:  GFES staff, students, and their families  only  due to limited 

 space 
 ●  Additional information: 

 ○  Seating will be  first-come, first-served.  The students  will walk/parade 
 around the school after the ceremony. 

 ○  A small reception will be in our Community Courtyard. 
 ○  Students may go home with their parents/guardians after the reception. 

 Please sign them out for the day. 

 3.  Media Center book Return… 
 ●  If your student has any books from our Media Center, please  return them  ! 
 ●  If books are lost  , please send payment to the media  center or main office. 

 4.  Yearbooks are on Sale NOW for  $20.00  . 
 ●  Our school is selling them now! 



 5.  Please add the following items to your calendar  : 
 ●  June 13,14, & 15 End of year Class Picnics 
 ●  June 14 - 5th-grade Picnic at Park 
 ●  June 15 - 5th-grade Promotion at 10:00 a.m. 
 ●  June 16 - Last day of school and Early release day for students at 1:20 p.m. 
 ●  June 19 - Systemwide Closure- Schools and offices closed 

 Enjoy your weekend! 


